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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

COMMNT2016/5682/P 21/11/2016  15:52:55 The proposed extract ducting will be located in a small lightwell that the restaurant shares with several 

residents. Thus, before any decision is made, the applicant should be required to provide a noise report 

to ensure that the proposed development does not have an impact on residential amenity.

The residents who share a lightwell with the restaurant, including those in Monmouth Street and not 

just the residents to the rear of the restaurant, should be consulted on these proposals before any 

decision is made.
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